Royd Nursery Infant School Carr Road Deepcar Sheffield S36 2PR

Headteacher: Louise Jones

Post Title Lunchtime Supervisor Required As soon as possible.

Closing Date 3pm Friday 10 October 2025

Interview Date Week commencing 13 October 2025

The governors are seeking to appoint one lunchtime supervisor for the current academic year ending 17 July 2026. The post is temporary this academic year with a view to a potential permanent post from September 2026. The postholder is to work 6 hours 15 minutes a week (1 hour 15 minutes a day) from 11.30 am until 12.45 pm approximately. This post is for 38 weeks of the year (term time only). Grade 1 (Point 2).

## To work at our school you will need to:

- Be reliable, hardworking and flexible
- Enjoy working with, communicating and building relationships with young children
- Be able to communicate effectively with colleagues and all school staff
- Take part in activities with children over the lunchtime period
- Supervise the children at lunchtime both in the playground and in the dining room
- Encourage children to be independent and follow playground rules
- Help children develop appropriate table manners ensuring a calm atmosphere in the dining room

Visits to the school prior to applying for this post are welcomed. Please contact Paula Stuart, the school clerk on 0114 2882594 to make an appointment.

## **Application:**

Full application pack with further details about the post and application forms available from Paula Stuart, p.stuart@deeparprimarypartnership.co.uk

Completed application forms are to be sent to Paula Stuart at p.stuart@deepcarprimarypartnrship.co.uk

Royd Nursery Infant School is committed to safeguarding and promoting the welfare and safety of children and young people and expect all staff to share this commitment. An enhanced CRB check is required for this post.

Successful applicants will be required to undertake a CRB Enhanced Disclosure (DBS) application form in line with the rehabilitation of offenders Act (ROA) 1974 (exceptions) order 1975 and the Police Act

References for shortlisted candidates will be requested before interview.